Embassy of Ukraine
in the Republic of Estonia

N2 6126/22-012-171344

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS

The Embassy of Ukraine in the Republic of Estonia
presents its compliments to the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs of the Republic of Estonia and has the honour to
transmit herewith the copy of the letter from Mr. Mykola
Tochytskyi, Minister of Culture and Strategic
Communications of Ukraine, addressed to Hon. Minister
Heidy Purga, Minister of Culture of the Republic of
Estonia with a suggestion to participate in a Meeting of
the Ministers of Culture of the partner states on the 31st
of January - 2nd of February 2025 in Ukraine.

The objective of the Meeting is to inaugurate a
regular coordination platform for safeguarding Ukraine’s
cultural heritage and national identity endangered by
ongoing Russian aggression.

The Embassy kindly requests the esteemed Ministry
to forward the abovementioned letter to its highest
destination.

The Embassy of Ukraine in the Republic of Estonia
avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Ministry
of Foreign Affairs of the Repub Estonia the
assurances of its highest considerg#ta. #) /&)

Encl.: as mentioned, on 1 p#
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